
Status: Complete

Dear Volkswagen Customer,

We wish to confirm that your 2014 Volkswagen MULTIVAN SWB with Vehicle Identification Number
WV2ZZZ7HZEH077422 is affected by the Takata Airbag Safety Recall (PRA Number 2018/16912) and
categorised as ‘Complete’, meaning that, the Vehicle had an Affected Takata Airbag Inflator replaced and the
replacement does not require future replacements.

Date: 07/09/2022


